
Item 11 
Mindfulness Garden Update 

Garden Designer – a meeting was held with Joyce Bullock, a local garden designer.  She will 

undertake the design, 3D plans and a planting scheme which will be with us by 21st April 

2022. 

Cllr Cooney and Town Clerk have been in touch with local stone specialists and builders to 

get them on board. 

A meeting was held with County Council and District Council and as soon as designs have 

been received, the Town Clerk will meet with them again in order to apply for permits and 

get all necessary permission to undertake the work. 

The Queens Jubilee bench has been ordered and is due for delivery end May. 

It was hoped that the garden would be completed by the 4th June in readiness for the 

Jubilee but it may be that it will be after this event in order to ensure public safety – it 

would be problematic if the work was not completed in time for the event. 


